
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 8/15/2013 9:54:53 AM
To: Fitch, Julie A. (julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Confirmation 

We can always oppose if you'd prefer.

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

On Aug 15, 2013, at 9:10 AM, "Fitch, Julie A." <julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:

> Thanks. Not looking for any formal support, but also wanted to check if there are any concerns or questions 
we/she can address. Always happy to talk further.

>
> Julie
>
>

■Original Message----
> From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.coml
> Sent: Wednesday, August 14, 2013 11:37 AM
> To: Fitch, Julie A.
> Subject: Confirmation

>

>
> We are aware. Tell Carla she has PG&Es support.
>
> Brian K. Cherry
> PG&E Company
> VP, Regulatory Relations 
>77 Beale Street
> San Francisco, CA. 94105 
>(415) 973-4977
>
>
>
> PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
> To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/companv/privacY/customer/
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